
 
WORK ZONE ALERT 

 

 

Date:    September 25, 2019 

 

Location: Old Route 57 / Oswego Rd. (Between Blackberry Rd. and Pine Hollow Dr.) 

 

Type of Work:  Milling & Paving 

 

Schedule:  Beginning Monday, September 30, 2019 – Friday, October 18, 2019 

 

Impact:  Lane closure.  Drivers should EXPECT extended delays.  It would be very helpful 

                         if drivers used alternate routes during this time. 

 

 
 

Work may be delayed due to inclement weather. As with any roadway project, the Onondaga County 

Department of Transportation respectfully asks the traveling public to reduce your speed within the work 

zone, use caution, and be mindful of roadside workers and construction vehicles. For updates on this and 

other Onondaga County DOT projects, visit our website, or follow us on Facebook. 


